
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid 19 Updates  
Remember, symptoms of Covid 19 
are:  

1. New, continuous cough 
2. High Temperature 
3. Loss of, or change in, usual 

sense of smell and taste 
In the event of symptoms developing 
children should remain off school until 
a test has taken place and results 
communicated with school.  
School and Trust protocol is to inform 
families if there has been a positive 
case in school – either pupil or staff. 
This will be communicated swiftly and 
with instruction, following Public Health 
guidance, of what everyone needs to 
do.   

Friends of 
Birdsedge  

Friends of Birdsedge 
will be holding a 
planning meeting via 
Teams hopefully 
before the end of this 
month. This will be 
open to anyone who 
would like to find out 
more and be involved, 
at any level, this year. 
Please email me if 
you would like to 
attend and I can send 
you the link to join the 
meeting when this is 
finalised.  
 

Communication  
Remember to follow our social media 
platforms to stay updated   
  

https://twitter.com/birdsedgefirst  
https://www.facebook.com/BirdsedgeF

irstSchool  
  

Remember, all information and 
updates during this lockdown period 
are in the COVID-19 School Closure 
Arrangements banner at the top of the 
school website home page.  
 

https://birdsedgefirst.org 
  

https://birdsedgefirst.org  
  

Mental Health and Wellbeing  
The quality of remote learning is incredibly important and we 
are working hard to ensure children are still accessing a good 
education during this remote learning period. However, we 
know that for children to learn well, they need to feel well. 
Children’s wellbeing is so important to us and will always be a 
priority. So please, do reach out, get in touch or let us know if 
you are finding anything difficult or unachievable. All situations 
are different and we want to support everyone. Please know 
that we appreciate, thank you and say well done for all your 
hard work with remote learning. On the back of my newsletter 
is a ‘Coping Calendar’ I came across, that I thought was worth 
a share. Use it as a daily challenge or something to dip in and 
out of when you need and let’s stay strong together.   
 

Tuesday 26th January 2021  
Dear Families  
My first newsletter of the year…a little later than expected with the additional communications that were 
needed at the beginning of the month…but here it is! It may not be the start to the new year we were 
expecting but it has still been one full of support and teamwork to feel incredibly proud of. So, this 
newsletter comes to you as a thank you. From the bottom of my heart as a Headteacher but also as a 
person, with a life and family, going through this pandemic too. Being part of such a wonderful community 
really does make this time so much brighter. Thank you for being so calm and sensible at a time of 
challenge, for working with us to try and keep children at home wherever possible, for supporting our daily 
remote learning in such an exceptional way, for joining in with assemblies and challenges to give a feeling 
of togetherness we cherish and for staying committed to maintaining a school community centered around 
the BEST for all. Thank you also, for all the communication and feedback around the remote learning. Any 
time taken to share feedback or to say thank you to staff is so very much appreciated. Starting this week, 
we will be sending some ‘thank-yous’ and special mentions right back to you! There will be a letter every 
Friday to pupils (and parents!) who we feel deserve a special mention for their hard work each week. This 
could be anyone at home or in school and we hope it will continue to motivate children in their learning and 
attitudes, just like we would normally do through our Friday assemblies.  
Sending you all my positive wishes and thoughts. Stay safe and stay happy. Mrs Waddington  
 

#Happy Days  
Something that my friends and I 
started a while ago was a 
#100happydayschallenge. Every 
day we send each other a picture of 
something positive from our day. 
We really hold each other to 
account around it and dig deep to 
find something happy, even during 
the more challenging days…and do 
you know, it really helps. Towards 
the end of this week, through see-
saw, I will be asking children to do 
the same, share something to their 
class blog every day or every week 
that made them happy. Let’s look 
for those rainbows and share some 
happiness! together    
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